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April 8, 2015 

 

H.E. Ban Ki Moon 

Secretary-General 

United Nations 

New York, NY 10017 

USA 

 

 

Dear Mr. Secretary General 

 

I am pleased to confirm that Ondernemers voor Ondernemers (Entrepreneurs for Entrepreneurs) supports the ten 

principles of the UN Global Compact with respect to human rights, labour, environment and anti-corruption. 

With this commitment, we express our intent to support the Global Compact advancing these principles, and will 

make a clear statement of this commitment to our stakeholders and the general public. 

 

The mission of the Belgian not for profit organization Entrepreneurs for Entrepreneurs, which was established in 

2000, is to promote sustainable economic growth in developing countries. The members of Entrepreneurs for 

Entrepreneurs are NGOs and private companies that have been approved by the government. 

 

We also pledge to participate in and engage with the UN Global Compact in the following ways: 

�
1. Through our own broad network and communication efforts we will be able to promote the ten principles of 

the UN Global Compact in an efficient way. 

 

2. We are able to catalyze partnership projects in support of broad development objectives, including the 

Millennium Development Goals.  

�
3. Through our participation we will be able to invite companies within our Country Network to join partnership 

projects and to offer our organization as a potential partner to business on specific projects and engage 

companies in Global Compact-related issues. 

 
4. Our NPO already offers support and participation for enhanced civil society engagement. 

 

5. As a communication platform of NGO’s and Business continuous improvement for a sustainable world is our 

goal. 

 

6. As a registered stakeholder in the UN Global Compact, we will participate, where possible and feasible, in 

Global Contact global and local events. This is for us an opportunity to bring in our expertise and capacities. 

�
We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the Global Compact is the submission of a 

Communication on Engagement (COE) that describes our organization’s efforts to support the implementation 

of the ten principles and to engage with the Global Compact. We support public accountability and transparency, 

and therefore commit to report on progress within two years of joining the Global Compact and every two years 

thereafter according to the Global Compact COE policy. 

�
Sincerely yours,  

 

 
  

Luc Bonte 

Chairman  Ondernemers voor Ondernemers  (Entrepreneurs for Entrepreneurs) 

 
 
������������	

��������������	��� � � ������������

����������	

�
����������
���

��������
���������������� � �� � ��������������

�������������������������������

��������	��� � � � � � ����������� ���
��!�"��
"��
#"#
�



����������	�
����	
����������������������������������������
���������������������������

��� �������������������������������������������������������������������������������������������

 


